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May 5, 2025 
 

Price Increase Notification 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

At Senju Sprinkler, we sincerely appreciate your continued partnership and remain steadfast in our 
commitment to providing the highest quality fire protection products and services, ensuring the 
performance and support upon which you rely. 
 
As a result of the ongoing tariffs, coupled with rising operational and material costs, we will be implementing 
a price adjustment on select fire sprinklers and system components, effective June 5, 2025. This 
adjustment is necessary to maintain the superior value, quality, and service standards that are the hallmark 
of Senju Sprinkler. 
 
To take advantage of current pricing, we kindly encourage you to submit your purchase orders by June 4th, 
2025. Should you require an updated price sheet or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. We would be pleased to assist you. 
 

▪ Sprinkler Heads (Average increase of 8-12%) 

▪ Wrench Sockets and Tools (Average increase of 13-18%) 

▪ Access Doors (Average increase of 6-10%) 

▪ Hose Bibbs, Inline Check Valves, and PRVs (Average increase of 12-15%) 

 

We thank you for your continued trust and look forward to supporting your fire protection needs for many 
years to come.  For any inquiries, please contact us at sales@senjusprinkler.com or (949) 333-1281.   

 

 

Very respectfully, 

 
____________________________  
Tomomi Inoue/President 
Senju Fire Protection Corp.  
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